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Upcoming Events

Mar. 4 - 7 - Spirit Week

Mar. 8 - Pre-Registration Forms Due

Mar. 8 - 9 - LPS Basketball Tournament - Watertown

Mar. 10 - Lutheran Pioneers Pine Car Derby 1:00 pm

Mar. 22 - End of 3rd Quarter

Mar. 22 - Seroogy candy bar sales money due

Mar. 23 - Easter for Kids

Mar. 24 - 4K-8 Sing in Church for Palm Sunday

Mar. 25 - Apr. 1 - Spring Break - NO SCHOOL

Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will
be spaghetti provided by
the Brown family in honor
of Keion’s birthday.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our Friday chapel
offering collected for
God’s Kingdom was $53
bringing our total to
$425.75 for Costa Maya
Ministries for this
semester.

Pre Registration Forms
Just a reminder that a pre-registration form for this next school year 2024-2025 was
sent home last week. We would like to have your completed form back by this Friday,
March 8, in order to help us with our planning for the new school year. If you have
misplaced the form, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office for another one.
Even if your child is not returning, or you are undecided about next year, please
complete the form and return to school. Thank you for your assistance.



March Birthdays

March 1 - Keion Brown

March 23 - Isaac Kamps

March 24 - Eleanor Lorenz

March 26 - Jacob McClain

March 26 - Mrs. Rohde

Easter for Kids
 

On Saturday March 23rd from 9:00 - 11:30am, Zion Lutheran
Church in Peshtigo will be hosting a one-day Bible School event
called Easter for Kids!  We are inviting children ages 3
to 10 to join us.  There will be stories, crafts, games,

snacks and songs.  Most importantly, we will learn about the true meaning of
Easter: Jesus Rises from the Dead!  If you would like to send your child,
please pre-register so that we can plan accordingly by scanning the QR code.
If you are interested in helping, please talk to Mr. Alex.

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale
Once again, we would like to thank everyone for supporting our
school through the Seroogy Candy Bar fundraiser. Your
kindness and generosity are greatly appreciated. Just a
reminder that all money from the sale should be turned in to
Mrs. Sargent no later than March 22, right before our Spring
Break begins. If paying by check, please make them payable to
St. John CEA.
 

School Choice Open Enrollment
Open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program has
begun and goes until April 18. You can address any questions you may have about the
program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator, at
choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607. Just a reminder that those
families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year. Families in 4K who
are planning to send their child to kindergarten this next school year are encouraged to
contact Mrs. Langebartels regarding this valuable program.
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